
Student Housekeeping 

School Psychology Newsletter 
May 4, 2016—May 10, 2016 

 As discussed by the 
faculty, students 
should follow the 
course sequence 
determined by the 
handbook of their 
beginning year. If you 
have any questions, 
please see talk to 
your advisor. 

 Please set up a time to 
return all test kits you 
have borrowed to the 
assessment cabinets 
in the coming weeks. 
You should contact me 
by email to return 
things or be sure to 
sign them back in. 

 All current Master’s 
students, please do 
not forget to apply 
for the 6th-Year 
Certificate program. 

Upcoming Dates 

 5/12—9 AM to 1:30 
PM will be the 
CBER Research 
Symposium. Please 
contact Ashley Boyle 
or see previous  
newsletters for more  
information. Please 
click for registration  
information. 

 5/24 – 4 PM to 6 PM 
at Willimantic  
Brewing Company 
CASP will be hosting 
an Eastern Region 
networking event for 
$5. Light snacks will 
be provided. See the 
flyer attached for 
more information. 

 5/27—Fairfield  
University will be 
hosting the CASP 
Spring Conference. 
Register here. 

 6/1 at 6 PM— Save 
the date! UCONN 
will be hosting the 
CASP Annual Awards  
dinner.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/6th-annual-cber-research-symposium-tickets-21184989875
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/6th-annual-cber-research-symposium-tickets-21184989875
https://caspweb.wildapricot.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=NG4PD7z1V31TFz9dMOxlLNol2973eQUPPklQHeAMxmmzZJmc%2fjeNo0mzTtbuOTKvHnoz8BmvRMgS%2fDaFzkJ%2fU0qf0Mwas6J1RLiaYyB8UDg%3d


Employment and Other Opportunities 

“Be compassionate to everyone. Don’t just 

search for whatever it is that annoys and 

frightens you—see beyond those things to the 

basic human begin. Especially see the child in 

the man or woman. Even if they are destroying 

you, allow a moment to see how lost in their 

own delusion and suffering they are.”  

Alice Walker 

Greg Vosits, 5th year student in the program currently on  

internship, will be graduating this semester and is looking 

to rent out his condo in Ashford (located about 9 mins 

from campus) for next year. It is about an 800 square 

foot, 2 bedroom, 2 level condo located in a neighborhood 

with other grad students. He will be renting out both  

bedrooms, and the space is perfect for 2 people. Please 

feel free to contact Greg (gvosits@gmail.com) if you are 

interested and he will send you more details and some 

pictures. 

Dr. Golda Ginsburg is looking to hire a post-doc student 

for her lab. Those interested should contact Dr. Ginsburg 

(Gginsburg@uchc.edu) or Dr. Bray for more information. 

Bolton Center School is replacing a retiring social worker 

with a full-time school psychologist. Post-internship  

students considering this position should contact Philip 

Medeiros, another school psychologist and UCONN alum 

in Bolton Center School at philmedeiros@gmail.com.  


